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Privacy notice

1 What is your name?

Name:
Roger Blake

2 What is your email address?

Email:
roger.blake@railfuture.org.uk

3 What is your post code?

Post code:
N16 ODX

4 Do you agree with Network Rail's plans to improve Norwood Junction station?
Strongly Agree
5 Do you have any comments on the proposals?

Comment:

The two new island platforms 1/2 and 3/4 each appear to have four points of access, three staircases and a lift in both cases. In contrast, although there are six
points of access to/from the two station entrances/exits, two staircases and a lift each, there might be a question of the adequacy of their capacity. If the four
staircases at the main station and Clifford Road entrances are all to be wider than the six on the two island platforms, that would reassure.

Otherwise, hoping that the necessary funding can be secured in the near future in order to deliver the complete package of benefits of this scheme, both for
Norwood junction station itself and for the whole Croydon Area Remodelling Scheme, as soon as possible.

6 Further notice
Please tick here if you wish to be contacted by Network Rail with further information or to discuss the feedback you have provided on the Croydon

Area Remodelling Scheme:
Yes
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